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25th January 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
As part of our City Life topic, I have managed to set up an exciting writing experience for the  
Year 3 children. I have linked the children of King Ina Academy up with a school in London.  The 
Headteacher is a good friend of mine whom I have known for forty years. We will be writing letters to send 
to her Year 3 children about our school and life in a Somerset market town, and her Year 3 children are 
going to write similar letters about their school and life in London to send to us. 
 
This will give both sets of children an opportunity to write for a specific purpose and audience whilst 
finding out about what it is like to live in very different environments. 
 
We shall be working on this writing task over the next week or so and then the letters will be sent off 
together in one large envelope from the school. To protect their privacy, the children will not be writing to 
a specific child, they will not be giving their full names and no reference will be made to their addresses or 
personal details in the letters. 
 
If you have any further questions regarding this project, please contact me at school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Mrs Billenness 
 
Class Teacher 
 
 


